
Thank you to all everyone who came
along to our Halloween disco this week.
It was a huge success and the children
had a great time. 

We want to wish all the parents,
guardians, children and staff a wonderful
mid term and happy trick or treating
next week!  
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The Halloween Disco was a huge success!!!!

What a fun night!

A big thank you to all the volunteers for their
contributions to the event. As always, Marta
Isopo did an incredible job organising it along
with Fiona Armstrong. Thank you both for an
incredible job. 

We hope the children had fun. We have photos
to share and will get them out in the November
newsletter for all to enjoy. 



October was the PTA AGM. Thanks to those
who attended. Here is your committee for the
school year. Anyone who wants to join us is very
welcome.  

Events:
Marta Isopo
Fiona Armstrong
Ralph Astley
Claire Hayes

Committee members:
Miriam O’Brien
Ruth Dean
Pryia Gill
Saoirse Reynolds
Alina Kun Gazda
Barbara Scettri

Teachers Reps: 
Eimear & Fiona

Secratary: Clair Mordue
Chair: Michael Lantry

INTRODUCING YOUR PTA COMMITTEE



The PTA is there for you, the parents. 

So please get in touch about anything you
want to ask, or ideas for events, or to offer

to help out. 

You can always show up at our PTA
meetings. Everyone is welcome. 

Our email is pta@letns.org   

We also have a Volunteers WhatsApp
group. This is where we reach out for help to

organise events (such as the Halloween
Disco). Please get added. No pressure to
help, but if you can, great. It could simply

30 mins of your time for an event or to offer
your expertise on a topic. 

Contact Marta Isopo on 087 061 1534 to get
added. 

PTA CONTACT DETAILS


